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MAY DEVOTION      MAY 19, 2010      Sausage & Peppers 6:00 

REGULAR MEETING                                 7:00 PM 
 

MEETINGS: The Columbiettes meet the 3rd Wednesday of each month, September through June.  We 
meet at 7:30 p.m. unless otherwise noted.     
 

SUNSHINE & WELFARE:   
   

Please continue to pray for all our Sister Columbiettes, Brother Knights, their families and                                               
men and women serving in the military.   

  We ask that you or a friend/family contact Joyce Massimino at 973-992-8407 or Fran 

Corcione at 908-709-4395 if members are ill, hospitalized, births, special anniversaries.  Contact Imelda 

Murray if a member has passed (973-467-1162).  She should be advised if the family requests an Honor 
Guard.  If Sunshine is not aware of an illness etc. Sunshine will be unable to send an acknowledgement to 
the individual or family or be remembered in the newsletter.  
  
JUNE MEETING:  REMEMBER: Our June meeting will be on the 16

th
 it will be the 

installation of the new officers. We are trying to have in St. James Church more info at May 
meeting.   We will be serving an end of a year dinner the cost is $10.oo per person our meeting following.  
.  The Good Student Award along with our gift to the Knights will be presented at this meeting also our 
charity Rose Petals  

 

NOMINATIONS:  Please call Margaret Sanfelice at 908-273-7075 if you want to keep your officer 
position or if you would like to be nominated at the May meeting. 
 
First Degree  We have 13 new members that join us this year they are Maria Almeida, Elaine Caraballo, 
Laura Caron ,Rosina Caruvana ,Maria Catalano, Patricia Dougherty, Marybeth Grassi, Kristi Jankowski, 
Roberta Jasper, Krisann O’Connell, Diane Piraneo, Carmella Riordan{rejoin us again},Ileana Rosales, 
Phyllis Sellers, Maryann Tasik, .The degree was beautiful and the team did a wonderful job. 
Congratulations to all!!!  
   
PROGRAMS: Our Auxiliary and State programs will be ending with delivery of all items to 
convention.   Please bring items to our May and June meeting 
   Stamps (please trim to ¼ inch - Sister says!!!) 

School supplies – are coming in very slow 
Shoe boxes  
Soda tabs 
Pennies (we take dollars toooooo!!!) 

    
10 Week Club:  Is going on so far we had only one winner good luck.  

 

Tricky Tray:  Thank you to Anne Graziano, Rose Schaffler and Laura Trowbridge for a wonderful 

job. We had a great time been fun for all.  


